
 
 

PERSONAL CARE  

(COVID-19 PROTOCOL) 

 

This document outlines the additional steps staff will take in 

relation to personal care during the coronavirus outbreak. 

 

Staff will continue to follow the personal care policy SHIP currently 

has in place, with the addition of following additional steps. 

 

Staff will only allow one child at a time to use the toilet facilities. 

The area will be cleaned using disinfectant spray and disposable 

paper towels after use: this includes toilet seats, sinks and hand 

dryer and door handles. This will be done after every use. 

 

Should a young person require support with their personal care, 

staff will wear appropriate PPE (gloves, apron, mask/visor) as 

outlined in the personal care policy. Changing beds, hoists, door 

handles, sinks, taps, other surfaces and any supplies used will be 

cleaned after each use using the appropriate disinfectant spray. 

 

One member of staff will complete the personal care record to 

reduce risk of cross contamination. 


